



Dear guest/citizen,

in order not to waste the good things done so far to fight against the spread of Covid-19, let us keep the following preventive measures:

keep at least one meter interpersonal distance.

use the protective mask in closed spaces and in open spaces when it is not possible to keep the distance.

wash your hands frequently and use the hydro-alcoholic gel at the entrance and at the exit of each shop/café/restaurant/public place.

It is also recommended to download, free of charge, from the app store of your smartphone, the "Immuni" application, a technological support for tracking people who are considered possible "close contacts" of confirmed cases positive to the SARS-CoV2 virus (for clarifications, citizens can contact the freecall 800 91 24 91, active every day from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., or mail to: cittadini@immuni.italia.it).

If you are accommodated in a facility and have a fever or symptoms of respiratory infection (dry cough, sore throat, breathing difficulties), you must promptly notify the management of it. In such cases, the management of the accommodation promptly informs 112 that, through 118, depending on the case, activates the medical centre, the tourist medical guard or the territorial emergency system.

If, on the contrary, you are in an apartment and present the same symptoms, get in touch with the medical centre, the tourist medical guard or 112 who, through 118, will activate the best route.

DURING THE SUMMER, 7 CLINICS WILL BE ACTIVATED DEDICATED TO MEDICINE FOR TOURISTS IN COURMAYEUR, LA THUILE, COGNE, PILA, VALTOURNENCHE, GRESSONEY SAINT-JEAN AND CHAMPOLUC.

Remember: you can do everything, but do it safely, for yourself and for others!

